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Discussion for Board Meeting 1/10/24
Proposal to send out slot commitments with the following procedure:

e Mid-Februrary (once approved): Send out a slot commitment form to all current
participating districts. These districts will have the opportunity to commit to the
same number of slots as the 23-24 school year, or less. (we will include your current
commitment on the form)

® Once those are gathered, if there are any open slots, the number of open slots will be
communicated to the remaining participating districts (who did not decrease in
slots). If they are interested in increasing their slots, those districts will be
considered for adding slots to their commitment with the following procedure:

1. If there is the same amount of slots as interest, the slots will be offered to
those districts.

2. If there are more districts interested than open slots; all interested districts
will be placed in a blind draw for the open slots, and offered accordingly.

3. Once these slots are all committed, if there are any remaining open slots,
these will be offered to the entire NKCES board for any district to potentially
commit to. If there are more districts that would like to commit to any
remaining open slots, than there are open slots, we will follow he same blind
draw procedures as above.

Additional discussion points:

o Timeline of due dates for each step of the procedure above

The proposed slot commitment draft form is attached for your discussion.
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